
From: Ed Bengtson
To: Laura Kathleen Matters Herold
Subject: Re: CIED 3103 and Birth - Kindergarten program changes
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 1:12:11 PM

I have no concerns about this Laura. Thanks for letting me know. 

Ed Bengtson, Associate Professor
Department Head
Department of Curriculum and Instruction
College of Education and Health Professions
University of Arkansas
216 Peabody Hall
Phone - 479-575-5092
Fax - 479-575-4292
 

From: Laura Kathleen Matters Herold <lkherold@uark.edu>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 1:02 PM
To: Ed Bengtson <egbengts@uark.edu>
Subject: CIED 3103 and Birth - Kindergarten program changes
 
Dear Ed,
 
I am reaching out to let you know about a proposed change to the Birth – Kindergarten teacher
licensure program that involves the course CIED 3103 Children and Adolescent Literature.
 
Currently, the course is a required course for BRKD majors. More specifically, they take the online,
self-paced version of the course through Global Campus.  Our proposed program change would
remove this course as a requirement for BRKD students.
 
In a typical semester fewer than 5 BRKD students are enrolled in the course, so if our proposed
changes are approved it should not make a notable difference in your enrollment.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thanks,
Laura


